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Hiawatha city clerk announces retirement
(KNZA)--Hiawatha City Clerk Vivian Constable has announced she plans to
retire next spring.

Constable made the announcement at Monday evening’s City Commission
meeting.

She says she plans to retire May 7th when her position is up for re-appointment.

Constable has served as city clerk the past 11 years.

The Commission approved a request by the Little Hands Daycare Center for the
installation of a “ No Parking” sign on the north side of Lodge Road between
their driveway and Morrill Avenue to address a traffic hazard created by semi
and large trucks parking in the area.

In addition, the Commission approved the designation of  a “ Bus Zone” on the
west side of the building between the corner of Lodge and Morrill to the north
end of the building, with no parking allowed from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays.   

In other action, the Commission accepted the low bid submitted by Kyle’s Tree
Service for the removal of 8 trees located in the city right-of-way.   The bid was
among three received.

City Administrator Mike Nichols says the trees were deemed “ unsafe” by the
city’s Tree Board.

The Commission approved the re-appointment of Dr. Pete Rosa and Jeff Moore
to the Tree Board for three-year terms.
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